
Students helping students

Members  of  Phi  Theta  Kappa  get  ready  to  distribute
Thanksgiving  groceries  to  students  in  2016.

Every year, members of Clark College’s chapter of Phi Theta
Kappa (PTK) Honor Society collect money to pay for grocery
baskets  so  that  Clark  students  in  need  can  have  all  the
supplies to make Thanksgiving dinner for their families. This
year, they have collected the names of 100 students who could
use help this holiday.

Each basket costs about $25 and includes a 12-14 pound turkey,
mashed  potatoes  and  gravy,  stuffing,  yams,  green  beans,
cranberry sauce, dinner rolls, and a pie.

PTK is asking for donations from the community to help cover
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the cost of these baskets. Donors may contribute by dropping
off monetary donations to the Cashier’s Office in Gaiser Hall
or by calling the Cashier’s Office at 360-992-2177. Either
way, be sure to mention the account code “VB.” Donations need
to be received by Monday, November 19 at 5:00 p.m.

Phi Theta Kappa is the international honor society of two-year
colleges.
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